
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 1/26 Council Agenda 

From: Chris Gutierrez [mailto:chris@socalseniors.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 3:41 PM 
To: McAustin, Margaret; Stewart, Jana; Jabola, Lisette; Santoro, Mercy 
Subject: Senior Commission Resignation 

Dear Vice-Mayor McAustin, 

It is with thought that I am resigning from being on the Senior Commission for your District. I thank you very much for 
the opportunity and I will always support the Senior Commission in any way that I can. Take care 

Chris Gutierrez, MBA, Residential Care Facility for the Elderly Administrator 
Director of Senior Housing 
Southern California Senior Resources, Inc. 
(626) 795-7789 
www.socalseniors.com 

A Free Family Service for Southern California Seniors & Those who love them 
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